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Wendy Shaw

From: Jean-Claude Legault <jclegaultbd@gmail.com>
Sent: December 15, 2020 1:26 PM
To: Mackenzie Moreau; Joel Yelle; Krystal Manitius; Amanda Willett; Frank Cormier; Kay 

Corbier; Pauline Matchett; Amber Derby; Wayne Klinowski; Darlene Day; Julia Fineczko; 
Paul Beauvais

Cc: Janice Dewland; Wendy Shaw
Subject: COVID Positive occurence

Board members, 
 
I have been advised of a person served residing at the Kildeer residence who has received a COVID positive 
test. Janice will provide us with additional details at the Board meeting this evening. 
 
As well (I hope he does not mind me letting you know) Mac Moreau received a COVID positive test 
yesterday and is waiting for the results of his family members testing. I am sure Mac will give us an update 
tonight. 
 
Let us send positive thoughts and wishes of recovery for both. 
 
Regards, 
 
JC 


